Meetings will be scheduled for the 2™ Saturday of each month unless otherwise notified.
At the October meeting on the 8", committees should have written reports on their
progress and addition of others in their group.

After going through the list of committees, there were several changes and some
additions. Please see new list attached.

Gary volunteered to bring donuts to the next meeting. Tom made motion to adjourn,
second Gary. Closed with prayer circle and recitation of ‘The Lord’s Prayer’.




